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February 14, 2017 at 6:00 p.m. 

 

 
The City of Lewistown Liquor Commission met Tuesday, February 14, 2017 at 6:00 p.m. 

at the City Hall with the following PRESENT: Mayor King, Commissioners Ford, and 

Simmons, Cindy Goddard, City clerk, Wendy Martin from The Fulton Democrat, 

Amanda Woodruff, city administrator, John Spotloe, Trever Kelley, Andrew Whitsitt, 

Sheldon Burgett, and Eric Woll.  ABSENT:  Commissioners Barclay and  Delmastro. 

 

a. Discuss Casey’s North and Casey’s South wanting to change their Packaged 

Liquor License from D-1 License to D License – Mayor King knew that Mrs. 

Mutton was already told we are not going to give out anymore licenses.  

Commissioner Simmons states that we already have a liquor store in town. 

Commissioner Ford agrees that we have liquor store and grocery store that sells 

hard liquor.  All three agree NO on allowing the Casey’s North and South to 

change their Liquor License from D-1 to D, the recommendation is to be sent to 

the City Council of NO. 

b. Discuss County Market wanting to sell Beer for Consumption on the Premises – 

Commissioner Ford said there is no need to be able to walk all over the store with 

a beer in your hand.  What will prevent someone buying a beer then giving it to 

someone under age?  Commissioner Simmons said there are too many kids in 

store with no supervision.  The recommendation to the City Council is NO on 

allowing the selling of beer for consumption on the premises of County Market.  

 

 

 

 

_____________________________ 

Cindy Goddard, City Clerk 


